
Attention

Effective January 1, 2019, SAF-HOLLAND will 
discontinue OEM availability for the FW1226 
Non-Articulating Fifth Wheel.

Orders will be accepted until January 1, 2019 from OEM 
customers. Aftermarket top plates will be available 
for a limited time. Aftermarket service repair kits will 
continue to be available at this time.

Customers seeking a non-articulating fi fth wheel 
should consider the FW35 No-Tilt.

If you have any questions or require additional product 
assistance, please contact your account manager or 
customer service representative.
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